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To the Editor of the 
Earth Surface Dynamics                                                            

       Firenze, April 1, 2020 
Dear Editor, 
 
I submit to your attention for publication on Earth Surface Dynamics the manuscript “Seismo-acoustic 
energy partitioning of a powder snow avalanche”, written in cooperation and agreement with Alec van 
Herwijnen, Marc Christen, Maria Cristina Silengo and Giula Barfucci. After the revision of the 
manuscript realized following the comments of the two reviewers, Emma Surinach and Bradley 
Lipovsky, this last version was corrected addressing the comments of the Associate Editor Claire 
Masteller.  
 
All the comments of the Associate Editor have been addressed in the text. 
 
Hoping that you will find all the corrections satisfactory, I thank you in advance for your time. 

 
 

Sincerely 
Emanuele Marchetti  

  
 
 

  

 


